
Presidents Day Holiday 

 

 

 

Monday, February 19th is 

Presidents Day, and there  is no 

school this day for McGuffey PK-8 

School and all of Warren City 

Schools.  McGuffey students do 

have school on Friday, February 

16th.  If you have questions, please 

call the school at 330-675-980. 


